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October 28th 2016 

Ontario Energy Board 

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: OEB File: EB-2016-0111 

Wellington North Power Inc.  (ED-2002-0511) 

2017 Price Cap IR Distribution Rate Application 
 

Wellington North Power Inc. acknowledges receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) “Case 

Information” letter (dated October 27th 2016) with respect to the Applicant’s 2017 Price Cap IR 

application – case number EB-2016-0111.   

 

As directed in the Case Information letter, Wellington North Power Inc. confirms that a copy 

of its 2017 Price Cap IR application has been posted on the LDC’s website in a prominent 

position. 

 

Wellington North Power Inc. also confirms that appropriate members of staff are available on 

November 25th 2016 should OEB require a teleconference. 

 

Should the Board have questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Regards, 

Richard Bucknall 

Richard Bucknall 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 

Wellington North Power Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Anna King – OEB Analyst 
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